
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
January 21, 2003 

 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 

     of the City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
I am pleased to reappoint Ms. Sandra McSweeney, 3474 N. Lake Drive, 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53211-2918, to the Historic Preservation 
Commission.  This appointment is pursuant to Section 308-81 of the 

Milwaukee Code.  This term will commence upon the taking of the oath of 
office. 

 
I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 
      Sincerely, 

 
 
 

      JOHN O. NORQUIST 
       Mayor 

 


